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IMPORTANT DATES 

MAY 

Saturday 20th  

OPEN MORNING FOR PREP 

2024 ENROLMENTS 

10:00am —12:00pm 

Tuesday 23rd  

Interschool Winter Sports  

selected students in Gr 5 & 6 

JUNE  

Thursday 8th                         

Tylden's Got Talent 1.30pm  

Friday 9th  

Curriculum day  

No students required at school 

Monday12th  

King’s birthday public holiday 

Wed 14th-Fri 16th                  

Gr 4 & 5 Camp Queenscliff  

Wednesday 21st                

Whole school photos 

Friday 23rd                            

Last day of term Early 

dismissal 2.30pm 

JULY 

Monday 17th                    

Dental Program  

Wednesday 26th—Fri 28th                

Gr 6 Urban Camp   

AUGUST   

Friday  4th                           

School Concert  

     

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to the families who have registered 

for XUNO already. This new application  will soon 

become the major tool for online communication 

between home and school because Konnective is 

ceasing operation. Please register as soon as you 

can using the information that was sent last 

week. Contact the office if you can’t locate the 

email.   

Congratulations to the interschool soccer teams 

who competed last Friday. The  girls’ team made 

it to the final on the day, and the boys’ team 

played competitively in every match.  They are 

off to another sports day on Tuesday. It is a busy 

time for interschool sport! 

School council met  on Tuesday and the business 

included the endorsement of the 2022 Annual 

Report, approval of school financial transactions,  

deciding on the date for the 2024 school fair and 

some discussions of quotes for improvements to 

the Big Shed floor. The 2022 Annual Report will 

be available on the school website from  next 

Monday . A hard copy can also be obtained from 

the school office.  

We held open days this week for 2024 

enrolments. It was lovely to meet some 

prospective new families and I hope they will 

follow up with enrolment forms. The numbers 

were quite low however, so  I encourage all of 

our current families to suggest to any families 

they know that they attend the open morning 

tomorrow (Saturday) or make an alternative 

appointment for a school tour in the coming 

weeks.  

We have our annual Tylden’s Got Talent event 

coming up on Thursday 8th June. This is one of 

my favourite school events. Students of all ages 

plan and rehearse an act and perform it on the 

day. We usually have a variety of acts including 

dances, comedy, singing and instrumental items. 

It is a lovely afternoon and I encourage parents/

carers to note the date in your diary and come 

along. It is held in the Big Shed and starts at 

1:30pm. Tylden’s Got Talent is a delightful event 

and is always true to its name. 

Have a great weekend!  

Warm regards 

Lee MacDonald                                                                                                                

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

Term 2 Week 4               

Friday 19th May 2023 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Pictured: L-R Back: Charlie & Raphael                                                         

Front:  Michael, Elder & Peyton 
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2023 PREMIERS’ READING CHALLENGE 

 COMMUNITY NEWS 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK  

Peyton– For displaying the school value of friendliness          
and respect. You are a kind and thoughtful class member. 
Keep it up Peyton. 

Raphael– For making wonderful progress with your writing. 
You have created some beautiful sentences and hand-
writing is showing great improvement. Keep it up 

Elder– when learning equivalent fractions, paying attention 
and putting in an excellent effort to extend his knowledge. 

Charlie—For trying hard all week. You have been loud and 
proud in our phonemic awareness. Keep up the great work. 

Michael– For applying himself to learning and practising the 
class concert dance. 

The Premiers’ Reading Challenge will 

begin on Monday 15th May at Tylden 

PS.  

For those who are new to the chal-

lenge, this is how it works.  

Your child will bring home a book from a tub in their classroom 

containing titles which are listed on this year’s Premiers Reading 

Challenge list. They can either read the book on their own, or you 

can read it with them. You record title and author of the book on 

the checklist provided by the school, and your child returns the 

book and swaps it for another from the PRC tub.  

The junior students (grades P-2) have all been provided with a 

checklist to record the names of the books that they bring home. 

The juniors need to share and record 30 books. The senior       

students (grades 3-6) need to record 15 books. Seniors can       

request a record sheet from Mrs Bird if they want one.  

All students can also record any other books that they may read 

at home to their list. Titles don’t all have to come from the official 

challenge list. 

Please send your child’s completed list back to school or you can 

scan and email the list to me, directly so that I can enter them on 

the official PRC website. 

The Challenge runs until September, so there is plenty of time for 

your child to reach their goal. If they meet the challenge by        

reading the correct number of books by September, they will 

receive a special certificate at the end of the year. 

If there are any queries don’t hesitate to contact me at: 

wanda.bird@education.vic.gov.au  

 Mrs Bird 

INTERSCHOOL SOCCER 

Grade 5 & 6 students competed in the interschool soccer 

competition last Friday. Both teams played very well 

against stiff competition. The girls qualified for the final 

but lost in a tight game. It is always a pleasure to take 

our teams to interschool competitions. They are sup-

portive of each other and play in good spirits, whether 

winning or losing. Thank you to Mr Bracher, Mrs Hughes, 

Jeff Tynan and Ben Sonogan (pre-service teacher) for 

their supervision and coaching on the day. 

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity  

Tylden Primary School is a Child Safe School. 
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XUNO for parents 

All parents should have received a welcome email from XUNO 

last week. If you have not received an email, please check your 

junk/spam folder. 

The email will contain the following information, prefilled with 

your details,  

Portal: https://tyldenps.xuno.com.au 
Username: XXXXX or your email address 
Password: click here 
We are moving to XUNO in the coming weeks and would like all parents to sign up as this is the way that parents will be 
able to communicate with the school. Konnective will no longer be available for absences and communication. 

Some families might already have XUNO on their phones as they may have children at a school that uses XUNO such as 
Kyneton High School, please find instructions below. 

Please contact the school if you have any questions 54248244. 

https://tyldenps.xuno.com.au

